
Victorian Department of Energy, Environment and Climate Action’s submission on the 
additional fruit fly consultation 

Thankyou for the opportunity to comment on the additions to the ‘Melon fruit from Japan: 
biosecurity import requirements final report’.  

Victoria believes the analysis is a fair and reasonable assessment and aligns with risk analyses 
of other fruit fly species. We’d suggest a correction on page 8 in the first bullet point under 
“Recommended measures for Zeugodacus tau, Final report Chapter 4” that refers to pest free 
places of production twice, rather than pest free places of production and pest free production 
sites.  


